

## TALAVERA JUNIOR SCHOOL

Gun Hill, Aldershot, Hampshire, GU11 1RG Telephone No: 01252 322156 www.talaverajunior.co.uk

Executive Head: Mrs A Webb \* Head of School: Mrs L Harman-Box

## Important messages

## Y6 Residential 2026: 2-night sleepover at Grittleton House

Dear parents/carers,

Thank you to all of you who completed the google form showing your interest for the year 6 residential to Grittleton house. This has now been booked for **Monday 29<sup>th</sup> June** - **Wednesday 1<sup>st</sup> July 2026**.

The cost of the residential and transport there and back will be  $\underline{\textbf{£313.00}}$ . We understand that this cost may need to be spread over the year so please see our recommendations of manageable instalments below:

Date	Amount	Notes	
From 17 <sup>th</sup> July	£35	Non-refundable deposit to be paid	
		to secure your child's place	
4 <sup>th</sup> September	£35	Payment 1	
1 <sup>st</sup> October	£35	Payment 2	All payments to be made via Arbor.
1st November	£35	Payment 3	
1st December	£35	Payment 4	The initial deposit will be available
1 <sup>st</sup> January	£35	Payment 5	on Arbor over the summer for you to pay.
1st February	£35	Payment 6	
1 <sup>st</sup> March	£35	Payment 7	
1 <sup>st</sup> April	£33	Final payment! All payments from	The remaining balance can be paid
		this date are now secure and non-	on Arbor from Friday 5 <sup>th</sup>
		refundable	September for you to pay in
We understand circumstances change. Please feel assured that if your child			instalments that suit you.
can no longer go on the trip because you have been posted or moved away			
from the area, you w			
refundable deposit if you inform us before 1st April.			

## https://www.grittleton-adventures.co.uk/school-residentials

If you have any other questions before making a decision, please explore the website listed above and check the previous communications where there is a sample timetable of activities and information on the accommodation.

More information will be shared closer to the time via email. We will also host a parent information evening to answer any questions, that date of this will be shared with you next academic year.

These opportunities will provide memorable experiences that your child will take with them throughout their time in school. This is an exciting opportunity we hope every child will enjoy and be able to take part.

Many thanks, Miss Mead and Mrs Heaton